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Hamre Jaime

From: Christine King <king.queendiva@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 6:38 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: 1,700 zone change

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please disregard my emails from early evening today.  With short notice to write,  I leaped to the wrong conclusion, the 
parcel in the bill HB 4075 is not the one I thought.  Apologizes.  The content and my position still stand on the parcels in 
your  bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris King 


